Executive Committee & President Report - HC Board meeting, October 5, 2020
Submitted by J. Lemmenes

1. Vice President role - It’s time to add one or two board members that could potentially be a Vice
President for next year.

2. Discuss having a temporary 2 year president term too see us through the pandemic, and give us time
to fill the VP role.

3. Year End Campaign Letters - The process will need to be different. Let’s discuss a Covid friendly way
to do a team effort.

4. Fall Fund Raiser - Curbside Cabaret report
¢ 2 performance on Oct 3
¢ 3 performances on Oct 10
e Great group of singers.
o Trent Broussard rehearsed the groups.
o A full report will be given next month after more evaluation.

5. For Information:

e Zoom rehearsals are going well at Community Church of Douglas. Recordings are beginning.

o Data Arts Report for MCACA is almost finished. It’s due in a couple weeks. (Julie is still waiting on a
few items)

¢ Annual Meeting went well in the zoom format. No questions were presented ahead of time. The
executive committee all participated.

o We were featured in an article along with the Community Theater in the Holland Sentinel.

¢ MCACA grants announcement on October 15, starting 1:00 pm.

¢ Music Monday’s new rotating format has begun. We will review this after couple more months.

Development Update

1. Tom Busa assisted Jean to secure a $1000 Haworth sponsorship for the Virtual October Concert.
2. The Prince Foundation check has been received and deposited.

3. Jean will get contact information from Jennifer to work on asking Jack Miller Foundation to sponsor
our Virtual Christmas concert. They have sponsored it in the past.



